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 Spring Elementary Field Trips 

 Kindergarten: 
 -Children’s Museum - Kearney 
 -Tuesday, May 20th 

 First Grade: 
 -Common Scents Greenhouse - McCook 
 -Friday, May 16th 

 Second Grade: 
 - Edgerton Explorit Center - Aurora 
 -Thursday, May 15th 

 Third Grade: 
 -Trails & Rails Museum - Kearney 
 -Monday, April 19th 

 Fourth Grade: 
 -Stuhr Museum (Pioneer Living) 9:30-2:30 - Grand Island 
 -Wednesday, March 26th 

 Fifth Grade: 
 -Edgerton Explorit Center - Aurora 
 -Wednesday, May 14th 

 Sixth Grade: 
 -Pioneer Village - Minden 
 -Wednesday, May 7th 

 Parent / Teacher Conferences: 
 Our spring conferences were held February 6th.  Conferences totals are as follows: 
 Preschool:  27/28  96% 
 Kindergarten:  23/26  88% 
 First Grade: 20/20  100% 
 Second Grade:  23/27  85% 
 Third Grade:  14/19  73% 
 Fourth Grade:  13/17  76% 
 Fifth Grade:  11/15  73% 
 Sixth Grade:  23/28  82% 
 Total:  154/180  86% 



 Kindergarten Kamp 
 Kindergarten Kamp will be held on Thursday, April 24th. The incoming Kindergarteners will 
 enjoy a snack, read a story and do a craft with Mrs. Pearson. The current kindergarten class will 
 have a recess, snack and finish the day in the preschool room. 

 Preschool Registration 
 Preschool registration will be with Ms. Doggett this year.  Parents wishing to register their child 
 for preschool next year will be able to meet with her on the following days:  March 7, 21, 28; 
 April 4, 11, 25; May 2, 9, 16. 

 2025 Preschool Program 
 The end of year preschool program has been set for May 15th.  Morning preschool program will 
 be at 9:30am.  Afternoon preschool graduation will be at 1:30pm. 

 Elementary Summer School 
 The elementary summer school program will be held June 9-27 from 8:30 to 11:30.  This will be 
 a total of 15 days / 3 hours a day.  Mrs. Thomas has agreed to be the lead teacher one more time. 
 She will be assisted by three paraprofessionals:  Dawn Odell, Lynze Weatherwax and Lesli 
 Weatherwax.  Invitations to summer school will be based on academic need and capped at 25 
 total students. 


